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Sir Arthur Currie, 
Principal,
McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur:

At a meeting of the Special 
Library Committee held yesterday after- 

thorough inspection of the build­
ing was made and the enclosed memorandum 
of proposed changes was approved. I was 
directed to communicate this to you and 
to ask for your authority to take up the 
matter immediately with the architect 
designated by you.

noon a

It is to be noted that the pro­
posed re-arrangement of the rooms in the 
present building will provide a much need­
ed periodical room, a students1 room, and 
seminar rooms, and that these changes will 
not involve any expensive remodelling. In­
deed, in most cases it will involve merely a 
shifting of furniture.

Faithfully yours,

University Librarian.Enc .


